
                                                        

 

 
 
 
 
August 24, 2020 
 
Via Email 
Mr. Thomas Sievers 
M-NCPPC 
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Upper Marlboro, MD  20772 

Re: 8000 Woodyard Road, Clinton (the “Property”); Special Exception Application No. 4823 
(SE-4823 – the “Application”) for Resurrection Cemetery – Withdrawal of Specimen Tree 
Variance 

Dear Mr. Sievers, 

On behalf of The Catholic Cemeteries of the Archdiocese of Washington, Inc. (the “Applicant”), 
please accept this letter as our withdrawal of any previous proposal for a specimen tree variance 
as part of the above-referenced Application.  There are no impacts proposed to any trees such that 
a variance would be required under the most recently submitted revised plans. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or require any additional 
information during your review. 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
Heather Dlhopolsky 


	SE 4823  Exhibit 20  Ltr.  Dlhopolsky to Sievers  8-24-20 Withdrawal of Tree Variance

